

## January 2021

## Dear Member,

We hope you are all Safe and Well.

Due to the continuous coronavirus pandemic, we the trustees of Shree Prajapati Association Leicester are getting in touch with you to let you know that all regular activities and events scheduled to take place at our site until the end of the year 31st March 2021 have now been cancelled.

## These Include:

- Regular Weekly Activities (Ladies Keep Fit; Table Tennis; Darts; Yoga; Men's Keep Fit and Youth Club)
- All other meetings, religious (and any Events) programs planned for as per our SPAL Calendar in SPAL Newsletter 2021.

Where possible, some of the events/religious activities will be staged by Zoom Video Conferencing to which you are invited to participate. Please forward your email address to the SPAL secretary for further information or check the Social Media site and our website.

We'll keep you posted if anything changes, and please feel free to get in touch if you have any questions or concerns: Leicester@shreeprajapati.org.uk

We are not going in to the details of the Tier 4 rules - which I am sure you are all aware.

Stay safe, and keep checking the SPAL Facebook and Website for latest updates.

SPA Leicester- Board of Trustees SEP